
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners of 
Marion County, Ohio, will be offering for sale the following 
described real estate, 6.798 acres of land known as the Marion 
County Transfer Station, Parcel #’s 200010007005 and 200010007002, 
per the legal description on file with Clerk of Board of 
Commissioners. 
 
The Commissioners will accept sealed written bids for the above 
described real estate at the County Commissioners office at 222 
West Center Street, Marion, Ohio 43302, until the 15th day of April, 
2021, at 10:00 A.M. 
 
This sale shall be advertised, beginning at least 30 days prior to 
the date set for the opening of bids, by two publications in a 
newspaper of general circulation in Marion County, Ohio, and by 
posting on the Marion County website, co.marion.oh.us as provided 
in R.C. 307.10 and 7.16, as well as on the website of the Marion 
Star, www.marionstar.com. 
 
Sealed written bids must be accompanied by a certified or cashier’s 
check in the sum of $5,000.00, payable to the Marion County 
Commissioners.  If the Commissioners accept one of the bids 
submitted, the checks deposited by the unsuccessful bidders will 
be returned to them.  If the successful bidder completes the sale, 
the successful bidder’s deposit shall be applied to the purchase 
price.  If the successful bidder fails to complete the sale, the 
$5,000.00 shall be retained by the Marion County Commissioners as 
liquidated damages for the bidder’s failure.  
 
On the 15th day of April, 2021, at 10:00 A.M. the bids will be 
opened by the Commissioners.  After the opening of the bids, any 
person or entity who has made a sealed bid may increase the amount 
of that bid at the time of the bid opening. 
 
The Commissioners reserve the right to accept or refuse any and 
all bids on the property. 
 
The property is believed to have access to Marion City sewer and 
water service, but no warranty is offered by the Commissioners on 
that matter. 
 
The balance of the purchase price must be paid within 30 days after 
the acceptance of the successful bid. 
 



By Order of the Board of Marion County Commissioners, Teri 
Slaughterbeck, Clerk. 


